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Hello and thank you for your time. I am writing in full support of each measure to be discussed on this 
agenda. As a citizen of Portland I am gravely concerned about the well being of my fellow citizens at the 
hands of violent policing. Police, like any other profession, should be held accountable. In the case of 
public servants, the accountability should come from the citizens who are funding the Police through 
their tax dollars. No one should be above scrutiny while performing a public service job. As a result, I 
welcome any measure that holds police and other public officials accountable and makes information 
regarding this available to the public.  
 
Thank you, 
Niles Armstrong 
Portland, OR 
 


